
Veld ran, Lisa 

From: 
Sent: 

To: 
Subject: 

Hi 

Bidar-Sielaff, Shiva 
Sunday, September 23,20188:44 AM 
Council Requests 
Fwd : Kajsiab House 

Can you please add the email below to legistar file for the Kajsiab House Resolution? Thanks 

Begin forwarded message: 

From: "Kuhn, Jamie" <Kuhn.Jamie@countyofdane.com> 
Date: September 21,2018 at 11:48:48 AM CDT 
To: "Bidar-Sielaff, Shiva" <district5@cityofmadison.com> 
Subject: Kajsiab House 

Dear Shiva, 

Yesterday the County agreed to provide $40,000 in one-time emergency funding for community services 
towards the gap for Kajsiab House for the remainder of the year. Because we already have a contract 
with the Catholic Multicultural Center for programmatic purposes, the funding can be provided without 
additional approvals. 

It is my understanding Catholic Multicultural Center has agreed to be the interim community center 
home after Joumey closes the Mendota site September 28,2018. It is also my understanding that Kajsiab 
House members are working with Anesis to become their fiscal agent as soon as possible. 

We will also work with them on transition planning for 2019. 

Thank you for your continued support and efforts. Please let me know if you need any further 
information or assistance. 

Jamie 

Jamie Kuhn 

Chair of Health and Human Needs Committee 
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